
NTNC SERVICE LINE INVENTORY NEXT STEPS 

 

PWSID: 0817305 – Kingsway Regional Schools 

We have identified your service line materials as copper 

through visual inspection. 

 

DEP’s visit satisfies your water system’s requirement to submit an initial service line inventory. 

DEP will be submitting your inventory information to EPA by the compliance deadline of 

October 16, 2024. Your water system is required to post the materials of your service line in a 

publicly accessible location. The second page of this document can be used to satisfy that 

requirement. 

 

• If your service line is identified as non-lead (brass, copper, plastic, etc), you can say in 

that statement that your service lines are lead-free, or cite the materials specifically. 

• If your service line was identified as lead or galvanized requiring replacement (currently 

or previously downstream from a lead service line), it will need to be replaced in 

accordance with EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revisions by October 16, 2034. Non-profit 

NTNC systems are eligible for funding for lead service line replacement. You can find 

more information about our funding program here: https://dep.nj.gov/wiip/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revisions 

mandates that we post the material of the 

service line that serves this water system. Our 

service line materials are non-lead. 

 

A service line is defined as the piping that 

transports water from the well to the building. 

If the material of the service line is lead or 

galvanized, it could have an impact on human 

health. 

Additional information can be found at : 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/lead/ 

https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-

drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/lead/
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule

